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Achieving Excellence 
 

Principal Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 
December 2022 

Year 8 Information Evening: Thursday 12th January 6pm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to invite you to our forthcoming Year 8 Information Evening. The aim of the evening 
is to provide information and updates to help ensure students achieve excellence in Year 8 and so that 
you feel better able to support them in doing so. 

 

Welcome and Introduction   Mr R Warburton, 
Headteacher 

Curriculum design 
How are subject curriculums planned to maximise student achievement? 
How are revision opportunities built into the curriculum? How do teachers 
plan lessons? How are subject specific skills developed over time?  

Miss C Thomas, Mrs H 
Ratcliffe and Mr A 
Oldham, Subject 
Leaders  

The Importance of Literacy 
Why is reading important? How are we supporting your child to develop a 
reading for pleasure ethos? Why are we incorporating literacy into the tutor 
programme? How can parents/carers help? 

Ms S Thornton, Whole-
School Literacy 

Supporting Students to Achieve Excellence in Year 8 
How are we supporting your child’s personal development, emotional health 
and wellbeing? How can parents/carers help? What support will the school 
provide? What is the most effective way for students to prepare for the ST2 
mock exams whilst managing their own wellbeing? 
 

Mrs K Berry, Learning 
Leader: Year 8 and 9 

       
We hope you will be able to join us, with your child, on this important evening. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Warburton  

Headteacher  
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